
 

No. CIG 032/2020 

August 27th, 2020  

Subject  :   Notice of the substitution for traditional Songkran Holidays for the year 2020 

Dear  :   President, 
    The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

According to the Cabinet’s resolution on August 13th, 2020 declared on Friday, 
September 4th, 2020 and Monday, September 7th, 2020 as a public holiday in substitution for traditional 
Songkran Holidays. 

C.I.Group Public Company Limited (the “Company”) considered appropriate to set on 
Friday, September 4th, 2020 and Monday, September 7th, 2020 as a Company’s Holiday in substitution 
of April 14th-15th, 2020, the traditional Songkran Holiday for the year 2020. 

Please be informed,    
 
 

   Yours Sincerely, 
             C.I.Group Public Company Limited 

  
 
 

          (Mr.Aree   Poomsanoh) 
                 Chairman of the Executive  
 


